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Thursday 27 April 2023 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

After much thought and deep personal reflection, I will be leaving Treviglas Academy at the 

end of this academic year and have accepted the position of Headteacher in another 

Cornish secondary school. Saying goodbye will not be easy; however, I have full confidence 

in the shared mission, vision and values of The Roseland Trust and the ethos of Treviglas 

Academy that has been established here. I will remain fully involved as Headteacher for the 

remainder of the academic year, focusing on seeing our Year 11 and 13 students through their 

GCSEs and A-levels, and making sure that all our students enjoy their learning. 

 

It has been a privilege to be part of the Treviglas community for the past eighteen years and 

to serve as the Headteacher of the school for the past six. I can honestly say that I have 

enjoyed every day and I will be forever grateful. I have had the opportunity to work alongside 

such a large number of wonderful students, supportive parents and fantastic colleagues. We 

have created a school where students have achieved beyond their expectations and they 

attain results which are above the national standard. However, it is not all about results, and 

Treviglas Academy is a school where students have the opportunity to develop their talents 

beyond the classroom be that in sport, the creative arts, the Duke of Edinburgh Award, 

through their leadership and within all the exciting opportunities they are given. 

 

Treviglas has been an excellent place to work and ours is a strong community that has come 

together over hardships and has celebrated much. Treviglas Academy is now stronger and 

continues to improve because of the active support of our parents, carers and members of 

the community. It is my hope that this support will continue to grow and everyone recognises 

the positive contribution this will have on the community of Treviglas. 

 

I want to take this opportunity to sincerely thank the staff at Treviglas Academy, and I will 

always remember how we have all worked tirelessly to give every opportunity we can to our 

students. Therefore, in summary, I would like to thank the school community for their continued 

support and to express my gratitude to staff, students, Trustees, Governors and parents for the 

privilege of having had the opportunity to lead Treviglas Academy. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
  

Michelle Dunleavy  

Headteacher  


